
To:   Mike Meche   
E-Mail:   mm477j@att.com
From:   Doug Young   
Date:   June 15, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0127-EX-CM-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

1. Submit an exhibit explaining what is being modified and why.
2. You state that "[r]adios will be mounted on rigid masts on the building rooftop and on existing tower
locations and will not exceed a height of 19 meters (65 feet) above the ground level (AGL)." For each
mast mounted on a rooftop, list the location with the height of the building and how high the mast extends
above the building. For each radio mounted on existing towers, list the location with the Antenna
Structure Registration (ASR) number, if registered, and state whether the radio is mounted higher than
the top of the existing structure.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   June 15, 2018 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     42651


